



It’s the start of our 15th SEASON at Dance Dynamics! To our new students, WELCOME! To 
our returning students, WELCOME BACK! I am so excited about the new season and all of 
the fun that it will bring. 

You can stay in the loop by following the studio on Facebook, Instagram, our website, and information 
posted in the studio lobby. Don’t forget our BAND app group! You can download this app in your app 
store. Search for Dance Dynamics of Hattiesburg.

Here are a few announcements for the month of August; 

-Tuition is due at the first class time of the month. If you will be paying by check or cash, please us the 
drop box at the lobby desk. If you will be paying by debit or credit (preferred method of payment), please 
check your email for your monthly invoice. We will not take debit or credit card payments in studio.

-Please make sure to read and sign our studio Policies and Procedures waiver that was sent to 
you via email. This must be signed before your student is allowed to take class in the studio. 

-Our first holiday closing will be Monday, September 4th (Labor Day.) See our studio calendar for all 
holiday closings and important dates. 

-For planning purposes, Dance Dynamics is looking at May 4th for our tentative recital date. 
When this date is set in stone, we will let you know. 

-PLEASE make sure your dancer has the correct dance wear for each class. It is important to have the 
correct shoes and attire for each class. 

I am so excited that you are dancing and tumbling with us this year! If you have any questions regarding 
the season you can email Natalie at d.dynamics@yahoo.com or Channinge at 
channinge@dancedynamicshattiesburg.com.

I hope that you all have a great month of August! 


Sincerely, 


Natalie Pope

Visit our website 

www.dancedynamicshattiesburg.com
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